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Wednesday 20th April 2022 

 

RE: Management Information System Update 

SIMS Parent App – My Child at School 2022 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I would like to begin by wishing you a very Happy Easter and I hope that the Easter break was restful for you and 

your family. 

As many of you know our school utilised software known as SIMS to manage all of our day to day information. 

Following extensive discussions and consultations with school leadership and governors, we have taken a decision to 

update our school management information system. We have transferred our data across to a system we believe to be 

far more intuitive and beneficial to the running of our school. 

The software which we will now be using is known as Bromcom. Having reviewed alternatives we are confident that 

this will be a significant upgrade as part of our ongoing improvements to the school. 

This means that we will phase out SIMS and all of its associated services such as the SIMS parent app which is no 

longer going to be available to us. We have begun the necessary training and migration to a different parent app 

which is known as My Child at School. 

This is a far more user-friendly service with additional functionality and a modern interface that I am sure you will 

enjoy. 

More information will be forthcoming as we prepare for the launch of this service over the next few weeks. We ask 

for your patience as the service is set up. In the mean time, please anticipate your child’s paper report in the next 

term. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s form tutor or Head of Year. 

All the very best as we now look forward to the Ascension and Pentecost. 

Yours in Christ, 

Ms. Clare Cantle 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


